
 

 

 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 VILLAGE OF BLOOMINGDALE 

 

  

MEETING LOCATION CHANGE  -  TO WEB-BASED CONFERENCE CALL 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, in compliance with the Governor’s Executive Order 

2020-07, issued on March 16, 2020, the Regular Meeting of the Police Pension Board of the 

Village of Bloomingdale on Monday, April 27, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. will be conducted via a web-

based conference call using electronic means from the  Conference Room of the  Village Hall  

located at 201 South Bloomingdale Road, Bloomingdale, Illinois. 

 

Members of the public are invited to participate via remote access by using their computer, tablet or 

smartphone by going to: https://www.gotomeet.me/BloomingdalePD/village-of-bloomingdale  

or by using their phone to dial in: United States: +1 (571) 317-3112 – Access  Code: 500-899-533 

 

 

         / s /  Patricia A. Perry     

          Police Pension Clerk 

 

 

Posted this   21st  day of   April, 2020 

https://www.gotomeet.me/BloomingdalePD/village-of-bloomingdale

